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Thomas A. Cloud, Esquire 

C H A Y .  I I 4 l I R I S  & H O B I N S O N .  P.A. h 

407-244-5624 

May 30,2003 
tcloud@grayharris .com 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 
Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 010492-WS 
May Status Report Regarding Zellwood Station Cooperative 
Transfer to Orange County 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please find enclosed the original and seven (7) copies of a letter Status 
Report in the above-referenced docket to Tricia W. Merchant per her request for 
filing on May 30, 2003. 

Sincerely yours, 

Thomas A. Cloud, Esquire 

GRAY, HARRIS & ROBINSON, P.A. 

[Signed in Mr. Cloud's absence to prevent delay] 
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Thomas A. Cloud, Esquire 407-244-5624 

May 30,2003 
tcloud@grayharris.com 

VIA FACSIMILE 850-413-6919 & U.S. MAIL 
Tricia W. Merchant 
Bureau of Rate Filings 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 010492-WS 
May Status Report Regarding Zellwood Station Cooperative 
Transfer to Orange County 

Dear Ms. Merchant: 

Pursuant to our prior commitment, I am providing to you and all other 
parties in this proceeding our second status report of activities concerning the 
transfer of the water and sewer plants from Zellwood Station Cooperative to 
Orange County for the month of May. The following activities have occurred: 

(I) On May I ,  2003, representatives of the Board of County 
Commissioners of Orange County informed Zellwood of a slight 
delay in processing the agreement. The purpose of the delay was 
to enable Orange County to determine whether it would transfer the 
three agreements to the City of Apopka. 

(2) On May 5, 2003, Zellwood was successful in convincing the County 
to proceed forward with the agreements regardless of any 
negotiations between Orange County and the City of Apopka. An 
assignment by Orange County to the City of Apopka of its interest 
in the three agreements does not, at this time, appear likely. The 
County has committed to Zellwood that it will not assign the 
agreements without commitments from Apopka to provide in-city 
rates without annexing Zellwood Station, among other things. 

Dealing with the Apopka issue resulted in a slight delay in the 
Section 125.3401 hearing from May 20, 2003 to June 3, 2003. The 
hearing will take place next Tuesday, June 3, 2003, at 3:30 PM. 

U 

(3) 

~@Lppq-~ f3['py' ;; ,'1 ;- 



GRAY, HARRIS & ROBINSON 
Profess iona I Assoc ia t i on 
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May 30,2003 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and exact copy of the above and 

foregoing has been furnished by hand delivery to Blanca S. Bayo, Director, 

Division of Clerk and Administrative Services, Florida Public Service Commission 

and by facsimile and U.S. Mail to the following patties of record this 30th day of 

May, 2003. 

Jennifer Brubaker, Esquire 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Stephen C. Burgess 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
A I I West Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1 400 

Thomas A. Cloud, Esquire 
W. Christopher Browder, Esquire 
Gray, Harris & Robinson, P.A. 
301 East Pine Street, Suite 1400 
Orlando, Florida 32802-3068 

Fax: (407) 244-5690 
Attorneys for Zellwood Station Co-op, Inc. 

Ph. (407) 843-8880 
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